
FINDLAY TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

AVAILABILITY OF 2024
PRELIMINARY BUDGETS

The Findlay Township Board of
Supervisors  were  presented
and  approved  the  2024
Preliminary  General  and
Capital budgets on November
8, 2023. The budgets will be
available for public viewing at
the  Township  Administrative
Office, 1271 Route 30, Clinton,
PA  from  8:00  a.m.  to  4:00
p.m., Monday thru Friday. Final
adoption will be on December
13, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.

Cynthia Harris, Twp.
Secretary


